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Strathcona Park - update 

Good morning Mayor and Council, 

Over the course of the long weekend, our Engineering team continued their engagement with the 
individuals who are occupying street right-of-way on Raymur Avenue. Engineering has removed the 
majority of the material that had been left on the road following the decampment of the park. As of 
this morning, there were three individuals occupying an area on Raymur delineated by a 20'x20' 
tarpaulin. One of those individuals has accepted an offer of housing and there other two have been 
referred to Orange Hall and the CoV Outreach Office on Powell St for any assistance with housing. 

There is another group of individuals who are attending the location in varying numbers to observe or 
advocate. 

The individuals occupying the roadway have been clearly advised of the requirement to remove their 
belongings. Communication is continuing with a view to achieving voluntary compliance. At the point 
we determine those efforts to be unproductive, we w ill advice Council regarding our next steps. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/him) 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded t raditional territories of t he 
xwma8N~eam (Musqueam), loo0{Jvu 7mesh (Squamish), and salilwata+ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations. 




